
 

Dear Colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to the 2
nd 

International Student Conference „Health in our 

Hands“ in Tartu Health Care College (Estonia), on 21 November 2019. 

The aim of the conference is to promote interactions among undergraduate and graduate 

(2018, 2019) healthcare students and lecturers from different fields (healthcare, medicine, 

pharmacy, physiotherapy, biomedical science etc.), countries, and exchange of research 

knowledge and experience. 

The language used in the conference will be English and participation is free of charge for all 

participants. 

All accepted abstracts (https://www.nooruse.ee/en/events/student-conference/abstract-

requirements) from graduate and undergraduate students will be published in the Collections 

of Research Articles of Tartu Health Care College. 

This event could be categorised as part of the Erasmus + Staff Exchange Programme. We can 

sign and stamp the necessary documents before or during your stay. 

If you need any other information, please do not hesitate to contact us! 

Conference website: https://www.nooruse.ee/en/events/student-conference    

Follow us in Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/events/1446395662158129/       

 

See you in Tartu! 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Anna-Liisa Tamm, PhD 

Tartu Health Care College 

conference@nooruse.ee  
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